BENNER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WORK SESSION MEETING MINUTES APRIL 6, 2006

CALL TO ORDER

The Benner Township Planning Commission work session was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by Chair Robert Fugate at the Benner Township Municipal Building.

DISCUSSION

The Commission discussed the progress of the proposed zoning ordinance. The County Planning Office has been hired to prepare the new proposed zoning ordinance for the Township, and there are concerns as to whether or not the ordinance will be completed by September 2006. It was decided at the meeting that the Planning Commission would start revising the zoning charts provided by the County to meet the needs of Benner Township.

ADJOURN

With all business complete, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by:

Renee Swancer, Zoning Administratorr